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IMAGINE WESTON

Imagine Charter School at Weston
2500 Glades Circle - Weston, FL 33327

Tel: 954-659-3600

Fax: 954-659-3620
Sherry Krubitch, Ed.D., Principal

ImagineWeston.org

March 1, 2019
Dear Parents and Guardians,

The safety of our students is our highest priority, which is why I am writing with information about an online viral subject known as the “Momo Challenge.” Many of our parents and students are expressing concern about this subject, as it relates to cyberbullying and potential self-harm. Please carefully read this communication so you will have factually accurate information.

The "Momo Challenge" as it is known, is alleged to use online video games and social media platforms to encourage children and young adults to commit dangerous and potentially violent acts towards others or even themselves. Recent credible media reports, however, are stating that this “challenge” is a viral hoax. Please read coverage from The Atlantic and this report from BBC for more information. 

Whether the “Momo Challenge” is real or a viral hoax, it points out the importance of keeping children safe from cyberbullying schemes. Here are steps families can take to keep children safe while online:

· Become familiar with the “Momo Challenge” and other viral sensations and talk to your children about the dangers involved. Remind them that “Momo” or any other viral presence is not real and requests should be ignored. 

· Remind your child that if they come into contact with any disturbing online content, they should tell their parents, guardian or another trusted adult. 

· Supervise online games and social media use. 

· Ensure that electronic devices are restricted to age-appropriate content. 

· Remind your children not to give out personal information online to anyone that they do not know. 

We urge all of our families to use the “Momo Challenge” as an opportunity to discuss with your child the importance of good digital citizenship habits. Together, we can ensure technology is a tool for positive online exploration and learning.

Sincerely,

Dr. Sherry Krubitch

Principal

